
  
 
 
BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Wednesday 1 March 2017                        Duty Head -  J Presly 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF AND PUPILS:   
 
S3 Assembly 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:  
          
 
S1-6 Hairdressing/Tuckshop:   Ria, Safiyah, Florence and Eve (1H2) are starting a hairdressing/tuck shop 

next week. Their services will be available at the market-place in the atrium on Thursday lunchtime. If 
you would like to book a hair style, please talk to Ria or Eve and if you want to know about the tuck 
shop, please talk to Florence or Safiyah. All profits will go to the Wildhearts charity. Many thanks. 

                                       J Bellamy 
. 
S1-6 LRC Closure:   The library will be closed periods 2 and 3, there will be no access during these times. 

The Library will also close at lunchtime and re-open Period 5.                                  F Aleksandrowicz 
 
 
S1-6 Choc Chip Pizzas:   Come to the Atrium on Thursday at lunchtime with £1.50 to create your own choc 

chip pizza, with a choice of tasty toppings to choose from.  Rebecca, Lily & Fiona 1W1 
            
 
S1-6 Chocolate Fountain:   Are you craving a skewer of waffles, strawberries or marshmallows? Then come 

to the Atrium on Thursday the 2nd of March with £1.20 for one or £2 for two. 
                        Fred, Matt, Chong, Ryan and Michael 1L1 
 
S1-6 Silent Auction:   How much would you bid for an amazing prize like a trip to the hairdressers or music 

lessons? Come along to the Atrium on Thursday at lunchtime to take part in a silent auction, and bring 
your friends.                                               Lily, Samantha, Elizabeth, Jessica d and Eilidh 1L1 

 
S1-6 Instrumental Parents Evening:   Monday March 13th 430-630pm in the Music Dept. All instrumental 

pupils please collect your parental letter about the evening from your instrumental teacher as soon as 
possible. Appointment sheets to sign up on are in the Music corridor. Any questions please see Mrs 
Clegg.                                                                                                                                        A Clegg 

 
S1-6 Golf Putting Competition:   Are you interested in golf? If so come along to the P.E. hall on Tuesday 

and Wednesday at lunchtime for a fun putting competition with amazing prizes to be won. We hope to 
see you there!                                                                                                   Ruaridh and Daniel 1H2                                                                                                

    
 
S1-6 Manga Books and Games:   On Thursday at lunchtime in the Atrium there will be books of many 

varieties and video and board games for sale. Also buy some hand-drawn manga. 
                          Emma, Rebecca, Soriya and Netsi 1L1 
 
S1-6 Japan Go!:   Is on in room 1.02 on Wednesday lunchtimes. Come along for all things Japanese. 
 All year groups and new members are welcome.                                                              J Compston 
 
S5-6 AAA Candidates:   Please return the tear off slip from your letter, signed and dated to confirm that you 

agree to the exam arrangements as stated on the letter. The deadline for returns is Friday march 3rd.    
                                                                                A Haresnape                                        
 
S1-2 Athletics Cross Country:   If you are interested in representing the school in the Edinburgh S1-2  
 Cross Country Race please come to a meeting on Thursday at morning break in the P.E. department. 

Boroughmuir won the City of Edinburgh Shield last year- we want to retain the trophy!  
                                                              T Segall 

 



 
 
S1 Basketball House Event:   This Thursday after school there is a basketball House Event. This is open 

to all S1’s and is played for House points, it will take place in the Gym Hall so please come along and 
bring your P.E, kit.                                                                                                         Jack Grieve 5H2   

 
 
S1 Mico–Tyco Market Place:   Will take place this Thursday lunch-time in the Atrium. Bring your pound 

and pence this Thursday for an array of buying options, from chocolate fountains to popcorn to 
candyfloss to keyrings, stress balls and silent auctions, all in aid of our Mico-Tyco Challenge which ends 
on Friday. Please note that the Atrium will be closed for lunch on this day.            English Dept. & S1   

 
 
S4 Basketball:   Training sessions have moved to Friday’s after school, 1pm-2.30pm, starting this week. 
 Training is led by a coach from Boroughmuir Blaze Basketball Club. All players welcome. For more 

information, please see Tony Segall in room 3.05.                                                              T Segall 
 
 
S4 Brain Games-Ms O’Thy S4 Class:   Brain games such as riddles can increase self-confidence, 

problem solving skills and memory. For the next week there will be riddles in the bulletin and all around 
the school! Take some time and try to solve them! Commence riddle week!  
Riddle 3 = Which vehicle is spelled the same forwards and backwards?                              J O’Thy 
 
 
 
 
 

  
         
            

Dining Room Menu – WEDNESDAY - Staff can phone orders & have deliveries to the Staff 
Room 

Homemade Soup 
 Chicken Dish served  
 with accompaniments 
Pasta Dish served with 
accompaniments  

Pasta King/Pizza/Baked Beans/ Pasta Pots 
Baked Potatoes/Sandwiches/Rolls/Wraps/Panini–Various Fillings 
Home Baking, Fresh or Dried Fruit, Yoghurt, Drinks Selection,  
Yogurt, Extra Bread and Mixed Side Salad 

                           


